
TO:

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division

January 5, 2000

Re: Application payment for FCC ID J9CTCU-1900, CN: EA95550

Dear Bette Taube,

I have contacted with Mr. Jay Moulton, Director of
Regulation Group, regarding the payment for FCC ID
J9CTCU-1900. He is sure that he did arrange the
payment by Credit card last November. He has
confirmed that FCC has received the payment (see
his email below).

We are nearing the start of our beta test and the
FCC certification is one of the last items waiting
to be completed. Because of this, it would be
significant to Qualcomm if FCC could expedite the
certification procedure which has already taken
more than three months.

If you have further question regarding this
product, please let me know.

Thanks,

Fang Han

>Fang,
>
>Go ahead and rspond to the correspondence as they
have noted below to
>restart the file. I have spoke to the FCC and
they are aware that the



>payment has been received, and they are
researching the problem now.
>
>
>thanks............................................
....jay m.
>
>


